
Addressed to:  Mr John Taylor at Dr Higgins’s, Greek Street, Soho  

From:  Henry Taylor (at school in Hoddesdon) 

                                                                                                Hoddesdon, Octr 28th, 1788 

Dear Brother, 

In this you will find inclosed a letter to my brother & sister for not knowing their address 
I have taken the liberty to beg of you to deliver it to them by doing which you will greatly 
oblige 

                        Your loving brother 

  

                                                Henry Taylor 

 


